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Waterbury Hospital Health Center
: ATTN: John Tobin

President
64 Robbins Street
Waterbury, Connecticut 06721

i

|

Dear Mr. Tobin:

'

SUBJECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION NO. 030-01251/94-001

This refers to your letter received May 16,1994, in response to our April 12, 1994'

correspondence.

Thank you for infonning us of the corrective actions documented in your letter. These
actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program. However, you i

Ifailed to provide preventive actions to ensure that these violations do not recur. Please
provide preventive actions for all of the violations documented in our April 12,1994 letter j

within 30 days from the date of this letter. ;

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

T>mcerely,

WW%
Junty bicJohannen

Jenny M. Johansen, Chief
Medical Inspection Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
' Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut
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